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2nd March 2018 

World Book Day  
We have had a fantastic time celebrating World 

Book Day today. The teachers have shared some of 

their favourite stories with the children and we 

have all enjoyed a bedtime story snuggled up with a 

hit chocolate!  

Thank you to all parents who supported our World 

Book Day celebrations this year.  

 

Snow  
 What an eventful week we have had! We would like 

to take this opportunity to thank all parents for 

their understanding regarding the school closure 

this week. Closing the school is not a decision we 

take lightly. Here are some photos of our children 

enjoying the snow earlier in the week. We hope you 

found the time to make some wonderful memories 

during your days off! 

 
 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

2nd March  2018 

 

 

 
 

If you need to contact any of the class 
teachers in KS2 you can find us on the 

playground after school, alternatively you 
can send us an email … 

 
Year 3  Miss Evans  

j.evans@boroughbridge-pri.n-yorks.sch.uk 
 

Year 4 Mr Clough 
 j.clough@boroughbridge-pri.n-

yorks.sch.uk 
 

Year 5 Mrs Ryan 
e.ryan@boroughbridge-pri.n-yorks.sch.uk 

 
Year 6 Miss Lea 

k.lea@boroughbridge-pri.n-yorks.sch.uk 
 
 

Key Stage Two News 

Star of the Week  

 
Lauren - for producing an accurate line 

graph in Science &  Alfie T - for striving 

to better yourself in PE/Netball . 

 Rhys – For careful attention to detail 

when writing  
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